
Hey guys, this month I want to 
highlight my own area, Area 9, for 
the coat fundraiser they are hav-
ing. This is their second annual 
community service that will be 
held at the end of October. The 
coats will be collected at the PK 
Cutters show in Graham, Texas 
from October 31-November 1. If 
you can not make it to the show 
you can still send in coats, jackets, 
or even donate money to purchase 
jackets. Giving back to those in 
need is one of the most important 

things we can do as an association and I am so proud of these members 
who organized this service project and those who will be donating. 

2 Corinthians 9:6-7
“Remember this: Whoever sows sparingly will also reap sparingly, and 
whoever sows generously will also reap generously. Each of you should 
give what you have decided in your heart to give, not reluctantly or un-
der compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.” 

Claire Shelton, NYCHA Senior President
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
claireshelton16@gmail.com
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SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT’S UPDATE
Hey NYCHA!

It is that time of year, FUTURITY TIME! I 
hope everyone has their three year olds 
ready to show. The futurity is not only 
about the three-year olds, the 2020 7 
Ranch World Finals. I hope everyone is 
staying safe at home and on the road. 

Wyatt Lewis
NYCHA Senior Vice President
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
lewiscuttinghorses@gmail.com

Hello Everybody,

Don’t forget with Rodeo and Cutting 
coming to a break it’s a good time to take 
special care of our horses. The break will 
also be good for us and I know our par-
ents are properly glad too. Stay safe.
 
Jason Simmons
NYCHA Senior Region 1 Director
National Youth Cutting Horse 
Association
simmonsjm21@gmail.com

REGION 1 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE

Hey Guys!
I hope everyone is getting geared up for 
these next few busy weeks ahead of us! 
The annual Stallion Auction is a busy 
time, but I encourage everyone to get in 
as many donations as they possibly can. 
100% of all donations go to furthering 
the sport we love!

Jewel Duval 
NYCHA Senior Secretary/Treasurer 
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
divaduval@sbcglobal.net

SENIOR SECRETARY/TREASURER’S UPDATE

Hey NYCHA!! 

We all had a great time at the Michelle Lynn Holsey in Bryan. Now we are hard 
at work getting stallions for the Stallion auction. If you know of anybody that is 
willing to donate a stallion please contact us. We are still looking for area di-
rectors to fill a few spots. If you have not gotten involved in our awesome youth 
program we need you! The futurity is coming up, it’s the first week of December 
we hope to see you there. 

Brinley Lippincott, NYCHA Senior President Elect
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
amylippincott@gmail.com

SENIOR PRESIDENT ELECT’S UPDATE



REGION 3 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE
Hey NYCHA!

It snowed today up in Minnesota and it’s supposed to be 5 degrees at my next 
show, that means it’s time to get the horses blankets out! As you probably know 
the annual Stallion Auction Fundraiser is coming up soon so try to think of some 
stallions owners that would donate, and good luck!
 

Lilly Loraas, NYCHA Region 3 Director
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
lillyqloraas@gmail.com

REGION 6 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE
Hello NYCHA. 
Unfortunately, I am writing to you all as the annual break from shows approaches. 
However, the silver lining here is that this means the highly anticipated Futurity is 
upon us. How exciting is that? I hope all of you can make it down to watch any and 
all classes, including World Finals. I want to wish all of you concluding a hauling 
year good luck. 

Please check your weekend events calendar and see what shows you can attend 
(especially those here in Texas)! Finish your 2020 with a bang! Stay safe and hap-
py holidays! If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Faith Farris, NYCHA Region 6 Director
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
farriscuttinghorses@yahoo.com

REGION 5 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE
The holidays are coming up and so don’t forget the leap program, the stallion auc-
tion and the last show of the year for Region 5  will be held in Swainsboro, Georgia 
on November 6th through the 8th! 

There will be dinner on Friday night and they will also have a band! You’re not go-
ing to want to miss it! This is the last show for our area before  the Futurity begins 
in December! 

I’m excited to see what the rest of the year brings and hope for a great new year 
for NYCHA! 

Tia Collins, NYCHA Region 5 Director 
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
Tiabug120@gmail.com 



REGION 8 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE
It is finally starting to cool off in Okla-
homa and we are hoping for a nice rain.  
It has been very dry thirty days!   Rain 
should help the cattle market and the 
winter wheat crops.  Covid is still a big 
thing and hopefully a vaccine will be here 
soon.

Ryan Coffey
NYCHA Region 8 Director
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
francie.coffey@pb.com

Hey NYCHA! 

It’s that time of year! We are starting 
our Stallion Auction. This is the youth’s 
biggest fundraiser, so all donations are 
greatly appreciated. Not only are we 
looking for cutting horse breedings, we 
are hoping to expand the horizons and 
collect donations from reining, roping, 
cowhorses, and any western stallions. 
You do not have to be an officer or direc-
tor to call for donations. We encourage 
all the youth to participate. The more 
the merrier! The live auction starts 

JUNIOR PRESIDENT’S UPDATE

Hey everyone 

Jr. VP is here and ready to give you 
my update. I was in Lumberton, North 
Carolina for the Tobacco Road Futurity 
Congress Show. The show had a talent-
ed group of riders for the youth classes 
and fresh cattle. On the weekend they 
gave out the awards for the show for 
each class, participants also received 
nice horse sheets. The Grand Champ  
for the youth was Makena Newton, 
riding Metallic Edda and the Reserve 
Champion was Parker Reynolds, rid-
ing MK Jessi Ray.  Grand Champ won 
a nice leather jacket. Reserve Champ 
won a new bronc halter. Then the oth-
er riders were gifted with new halters 
and lead ropes. A huge thank you to all 
who put this event on and sponsored 
the youth.
 
Ryleigh Flynn
NYCHA Junior Vice President
National Youth Cutting Horse 
Association
jamieflynn86@hotmail.com

JUNIOR VICE
 PRESIDENT’S UPDATE

November 15 and ends January 15. Let’s make this year the best one yet, and 
y’all don’t forget these fundraisers are what makes our youth so successful. If 
you have any questions, please ask me!

Brea Collier, NYCHA Junior President
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
got3kiddos@gmail.com

JUNIOR PRESIDENT ELECT’S UPDATE
Hello from Area 22! 

I’m excited to share that the NEACHA will 
have fresh cattle in the Youth at our next 
show in Rainsville, Alabama on Novem-
ber 13-15. The youth entry fees will only 
be $35.00. Come join the fun in Area 22! 
I hope you have a blessed month.

Cody Gann NYCHA, Junior President Elect
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
brandyegann@yahoo.com



Hey NYCHA! We are smack dab in the middle of fall, and guess what time it 
is? Futurity time!!! However exciting this may be, it brings about the dread-
ed break of our beloved weekend shows.

I believe the weekend of November 14-15 is our unfortunate cutoff. Even 
though our hauling year is being put on pause, the World Finals are coming 
up! Congratulations to any and all of you who worked hard and earned your 
spot in the Top 15. I hope all of you can come down to Fort Worth and watch 
the dirt fly! I would like to conclude on that note, and wish everyone happy 
holidays! If you have any questions or anything to add to an article, feel free 
to contact me.

“My flesh and my heart may fail, but God is the strength of my heart and my 
portion forever.” Psalm 73:26

Riley Farris, NYCHA Junior Reporter
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
rileyf378@gmail.com

JUNIOR REPORTER’S UPDATE

Hey NYCHA, 

This is your area ten director Reese Collins. Hope y’all are do-
ing good as the 2020 World Finals hauling year is wrapping 
up. We want to congratulate Cash Ashlock for winning the 
junior overall high point and Cassie Cerny winning the senior 
overall high point at the Michelle Lynn Hosley. Thank you to 
everyone one who sponsored and helped put on Michelle 
Lynn Hosley. A fundraiser that is coming up is the NYCHA 
Stallion Auction. Which starts on November 15, 2020 and 
will go till January 15, 2021. For more information about the 
Stallion Auction you can go  to https://nychastallionauction.
com/. If you have any questions don’t be afraid to contact me.   

Reece Collins, NYCHA Area 10 Director
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
carolinacay83@yahoo.com

AREA 10 UPDATE

JUNIOR SECRETARY/
TREASURER’S UPDATE

The NCHA Futurity is coming up in about a 
month and that is the one show that every-
one prepares all year for!! 

It’s gonna be awesome to watch all the new 3 
year olds start their new career. The 7 Ranch 
World Finals will also be going on. I would 
like to wish everyone in the Futurity and 
World Finals good luck. I hope everyone has 
safe travels to and from Fort Worth!! 

If you want to know more, feel free to contact 
the NYCHA, me, or any other officers.

Cheyenne Lewis
NYCHA Junior Secretary/Treasurer  
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
lewiscuttinghorses@gmail.com



AREA 14 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE
Hey everyone! I hope y’all are still staying safe throughout this crazy epidemic. I am going to get you up to date on 
which shows are coming up in the month of November. We have a show in Forest, MS which is on the 7th-9th. There 
is also a show in Monroe, LA which is a River City show on the 14th. I wish you all the best of luck!

Lyndi Polk, NYCHA Area 14 Director
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
mylyndi@yahoo.com

AREA 18 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE
Hey guys,

It’s your Area 18 youth director, Lily Erwin. Down here we had a show in Lumberton,
North Carolina. It was a 2 pointer. We will have a show in Swainsboro, Georgia right after the
Southern on the weekend of November 7th. We have lots of fun here at these shows! All of ouryouth can’t wait for 
the Southern! We are all excited and would like to thank Guinn Ranch for donating the Kenny Kern saddle for the 
youth at the Southern. Want to wish everyone good luck over the next few weeks. Everybody have fun and stay safe 
while traveling!

Lily Erwin, NYCHA Area 18 Director
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
lily.erwin07@gmail.com

AREA 24 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE
Hey NYCHA. It’s November and I know the shows are about to be cut off for a while, but for the half of the month that 
they’re still going, we have plenty going on up near my very own Area 24.

On October 31st and November 1st we had a show up in Waco. Congrats to all of those who
competed. We don’t have many shows coming up in my area, but there are a bunch nearby, so be sure to check them 
out. I would like to end on that note and wish everyone safe travels.

Aden Bernhagen,  Area 24 Director
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
sewteam@aol.com

AREA 25 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE
Hey NYCHA! 
My name is Cooper Yarbro and I am your 
new area 25 director. On November 6th 
through 7th there will be a show in Car-
thage, Missouri. I hope to see you all there. 
Please check the NCHA weekend events 
calendar and try to attend as many shows 
as you can (especially those in our corner 
of the world). If you have any questions or 
additions, feel free to contact me. 

Cooper Yarbro, NYCHA Area 25 Director 
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
jyarbro@gmx.com


